
To Whom It May Concern,
 
I wish to express my support for Senator John Madigan's bill to remove Medicare funding
for sex-selection abortions. I do not believe that taxes paid by the Australian people
should support killing unborn babies because they are not of the desired gender. This
would be one way in which Australia could show its opposition to a procedure which is
carried out almost exclusively on female babies.
 
Yours faithfully,
 
Roslyn J Marshall (Jenny Marshall)  




